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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR MANPOWER REVIEW FOR THE 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI 

 
The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF) is seeking expressions of interest from 
qualified consultancy firms to conduct a manpower review of our organization. 
 
CAAF currently employs a staff of 76 and is responsible for ensuring the safety and 
security of civil aviation in Fiji. To effectively discharge these critical functions, we 
require an assessment of our current staffing levels. 
 
The EOI specifications are available via download from the CAAF website 
www.caaf.org.fj or via e-mail request to  hcm@caaf.org.fj 
 
Interested firms are invited to submit an Expression of Interest (EOI) by 5 pm on the 
19th of April 2024. 

 
All information submitted in the EOI will be treated as confidential. 
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